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Representative Fields:

This draft is based on LRB−1272/P1, a draft that was incorporated into the 2005−07
executive budget bill.  Please review the draft carefully to ensure it is consistent with
your intent and note the following:

1.  The draft creates a biennial GPR appropriation, but I have specified $ −0− in fiscal
years 2005−06 and 2006−07.  When you know the dollar amounts that you wish to
include in the proposal, contact me and I will either redraft the proposal or draft an
amendment, whichever is appropriate.

2.  Should the draft include a delayed effective date?
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